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Upcoming Meetings 

and Events 
    

Oct. 4: 60th Anniversary 
Celebration at The Arbors, 6 
p.m. 
 

Oct. 16: GFWC of MA Fall 
Meeting at the Delaney House, 
Holyoke, MA, Coffee at 9 a.m. 
 
Oct. 23: GFWC of MA Jrs. Fall 
Conference at the Doubletree 
Hotel in Milford, MA, Registration 
at 9 a.m. 
 

Oct. 25: Board Meeting at 
Cindy’s, 7 p.m. 
 
Nov. 1: Business meeting at The 
Arbors, 7 p.m. 
 
Nov. 7: Pie & Coffee fundraiser 
at The Arbors, 2-4 p.m. 
 

 
Hospitality 

 
Nov. 1 
Mary R. (C) and Joyce 
 

Dec. 6 
Nancy B. (C) and Cheryl 

 
Don’t forget: 

 

    
 

Drawing Prize for 
October:    Sharon    

 

60th Anniversary Celebration 
 

We will be celebrating our 60 years as a 
club with honored guests, hors d’oeuvres, 
an anniversary cake, and a champagne 
toast along with a few other surprises.  
Notice that the time is 6 p.m. instead of 
our usual meeting time.  
 
We will not be having our regular business meeting at this 
event.  It is going to be all about celebrating!  So, you should 
notice that we will not  be collecting our usual items this month 
– bring them in November. 
 
This will also be an abbreviated version of our usual 
newsletter.  We won’t have the usual program information. 
 
 

Reminders for November 
 

Samaritan House: sample size toiletries – shampoo, 
conditioner, lotion, toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap 

 
Education:  a paperback dictionary, thesaurus, or 

Spanish/English dictionary 
 
Pride Inc.: Craft Supplies (see website), board games 
 
Main Spring House: bar soap 
 
Taunton Emergency Management System: Teddy Bears 
 
Raynham Food Basket: Two or more canned goods 
 
Thanksgiving Basket: Bring an item for our yearly 

Thanksgiving Basket – stuffing mix, rice, cranberry sauce, 
green beans, canned pumpkin, etc. 

    

Notice:  We are in dire need of a new newsletter 
editor! Kelly has decided that she can’t take it on  
and Nancy will no longer be our editor in 2011.  Le t 
any of the officers know if you are interested. 

 

Submit Articles to Editor: Nancy Clark 
tauntonraynhamjrwomen@yahoo.com 
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At last month’s meeting we got 
reacquainted with our friends after the 
summer and welcomed three new potential 
members and one former member who 
would like to join our group again – yeah! 
 

Kelly gave birthday bags to Judy Ackerman 
for her September 4th birthday and also to 
those who had summer birthdays.  Then, 
Susan presented flowers to Nancy Clark, 
Judy deAbreu, Nancy Brown, Sharon Joseph, 
and Jane Pittsley for correctly answering 
September’s Art Trivia Question. 

 

 

 
 
Once again our “Women Entrepreneurs on 
Parade” fundraiser, this one Part 2, was a 
great success.  We had fifteen vendors along 
with a huge assortment of baskets for our 
basket raffle.  Many of the vendors had free 
raffles for one of their items as well. 
 
The club made $660 on the event! 

 

  
 

 
Nancy C. and Joyce attended the 101st 
New England Region Conference in 
Warwick, Rhode Island this past weekend 
where they heard inspiring speakers, ate 
luscious food, enjoyed the entertainment, 
shopped at the marketplace, and played 
“Survivor” at Saturday’s Junior Fun Night. 
 
Nancy C. spoke about her wonderful 
experience at LEADS (Leadership 
Education and Development Seminar) in 
Omaha this past June. 
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Fall Conference: The GFWC of Massachusetts, Junior Membership Fall Conference will be at the 
Doubletree Hotel in Milford, MA on Saturday October 23, 2010.  We have 12 people attending so far 
and the club is paying both for our pizza buffet meal and registration.  Let Denise know if you would 
like to attend!  Members will be making pies for us to sell pieces as an example of our “Pie & Coffee” 
fundraiser.  Events at the conference include: 
• Registration table opens at 9:00  
• Change is in the Autumn air for Junior Membership  
• Basket Raffles  
• Changing Lives Mini Make-over Raffle – Two lucky ladies will be picked for the 

Changing Lives mini-make over    
• Club Fundraising Forum / fundraising table set up in pool area – we’ll be selling pieces of pie  
• Letting Go Closet – clothes shopping or costume shopping – bring your unwanted clothing and 

accessories – all clothing must be on hangers. 
• Flower Shop – new gift items will be available  

 

Fundraising: Tickets will be available at this month’s Celebration for our Pie & Coffee fundraiser of 
November 7. 
 

Save the Date: On Saturday, October 23rd and Sunday, October 24th the Raynham 
Historical Society is hosting a “Bridal Couture – Vintage to Present” at The Stone Church, 
785 South Main St., Raynham, at 2:00 p.m. with a reception to follow.  Tickets are $15.00.  
Call Barbara Scott, 508-824-0208 or Karen Jackson, 508-822-1880 
 

Publicity:     Send all info to Nancy B. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cable TV announcement for 
our Pie & Coffee fundraiser  


